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A fantastic time was had by all who attended our 

diversity Family Event this week. I would like to 

say a huge thank you to all of the families who 

devoted their time and who prepared and cooked 

food for the event, your efforts are much appreci-

ated. Also, thank you to our school staff, who 

stayed and helped out at the event and to Eller-

green Community Centre and Moveamah, the 

dance company who helped provide entertain-

ment for the afternoon. Finally thank you to all of 

the families who attended—we hope you enjoyed 

the afternoon as much as we did! 

Earlier this week, a group of 10 Year 5 children 

were chosen to attend an online safety event at 

Anfield Football Stadium, the event was held in 

conjunction with Safer Internet Day 2017, the 

whole school took part in activities linked to the 

theme of ‘creating a safer internet together’. 

After school pickup reminder 

Can you please make sure that you are on time to collect 

your children at the end of the school day and from after 

school clubs. The majority of our children are collected 

on time but we are finding increasingly more and more 

are being collected late. Y2 Club finishes at 4:00, 

Football & Cricket finish at 4:30, all other clubs 

finish at 4:15. 

ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY 
Well done to 5JPB & RGG who won best attendance this week. 

Remember you have to be in to win, help your class out by at-

tending every day.  

Unfortunately, there are not any classes this week who have 

had no lates. Our punctuality really needs to improve, hopefully 

we will see a class on here next week who has been in on time 

everyday.  

Library Club 

If you love reading re-

member that our library 

club is open for Y5 on 

Tuesdays and Y2,3 & 4 

on Thursdays. 

PARENT APP 

If you have not already downloaded our free 

ParentApp then 

please download it 

tonight! It is full of in-

formation about 

events taking place in 

school, term dates, 

photographs and 

much more. You have 

the option to just opt 

for messages for your 

child’s year group.  

PE KITS 

Can you please take a few moments to have a 

look at your child’s PE kit and check if it still 

fits, children are growing all of the time and 

we are finding lots of our PE pumps especially 

no longer fit!  

TALENT SHOW AUDITIONS 

Next week Mrs Skinner & Miss 

Barton will be holding talent 

show auditions for KS1 on 

Tuesday at 12:30 and   for KS2 

on Wednesday at 12:30. 

Please bring any props or 

music that you may need 



Maths Challenge 

Remember to hand this back to Miss Barton, our math's 

champion, on Monday to earn some Wellies. 


